
Councillors report 

Kathy Bourque -District 7 

February 11- Police Advisory meeting 

February 11- Library Board –Diversity Training 

February 17- Nakile Home for Special Care Board meeting 

February 18- Argyle Recreation Board meeting 

February 19 –Yarmouth Area Industrial Commission 

February 20- Planning Advisory Committee 

February 20- Committee of the whole 

 

Deputy Warden Nicole Albright 

Feb. 12:  Mariner’s Centre New Build Sub Committee — I was elected Chair of the committee.  We 
reviewed plans of other aquatics facilities and are awaiting results of a meeting of the CAOs with the 
engineers. 
Feb. 16:  Dr. Recruitment — went over the progress being made in recruitment and retention 
Feb. 17:  Mariner’s Centre Strategic Planning — Tri-unit meeting to discuss the vision for MC. 
Feb.  18:  Mariner’s Centre Steering Committee meeting Feb. 18:  ARC — Ongoing discussion regarding 
Glenwood Park project, Winter activities 
Feb. 23:  PAC — discussed an application for rezoning for a micro cannabis organization Feb. 23:  
Committee of the Whole 
March 3:  Mariner’s Centre Strategic Planning Session part 2 
March 8:  Met with Warden Muise, CAO Muise and Kathy Jourdain to discuss what our Argyle’s Strategic 
Planning sessions will look like.   


